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18th October 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As you may know, your children were chosen to become Play Leaders at West Lynn Primary School.  This is 

a responsible and cherished position in the school.  The children have received different training to help 

them to do this job.  This includes some help with resolving disagreements and coming up with ideas for 

involving children with play activities and games.  This year we are also inviting the children to take part in a 

“Mini Medic” course. 

The course introduces children to First Aid and Defibrillation and is aimed at children between the ages of 7 

and 11.  The course will show complete respect for all children’s abilities and will be practical and 

educational.  It will instil the importance of helping someone who is injured or unwell. 

It will cover the following subjects: 

 What is First Aid? 

 Defibrillation 

 Recovery Position 

 First Aid Kits 

 Choking 

 DR ABC 

 Wounds and Bleeding 

 Asthma 

 Shock 

 Safety 

 Communication and contacting the emergency services 

A certificate of attendance will be presented, along with some other ‘goodies’, however this is NOT an 

official certification.  Any first aid offered by the children will also be followed up by the staff on site who 

are fully trained. 

The course will take place on the morning of Friday 11th November.  Should you have any concerns or 

questions about this course, please do not hesitate to contact me and I will be happy to discuss them 

further. 

We are very grateful to your children for their kindness and dedication to the children of West Lynn Primary 

School. 

Yours sincerely 

Miss R.Tuvey                           

PE Coordinator  


